
PUBLIC NOTICE
In accordance with the Virginia Solid Waste Management Regulations 
(VSWMR), 9 VAC 20-81-260(C)(4), and the USEPA Coal Combustion 
Residuals (CCR) Rule, 40 C.F.R. § 257.96(e), Dominion Energy Virginia is 
holding a public meeting on Wednesday, December 8, 2021, at the Fluvanna 
Community Center auditorium located at 5725 James Madison Highway in 
Fork Union Virginia at 6:00-7:30 P.M. to discuss the results of Assessments 
of Corrective Measures (ACMs) performed as a result of a statistically 
signifi cant increase of one or more groundwater protection standards at the 
Bremo Power Station CCR Units - North, East, and West Ash Ponds (Solid 
Waste Permit No. 618) located at 1038 Bremo Road, Bremo Bluff, Virginia, 
in Fluvanna County. The purpose of the meeting is to acquaint the public 
with the technical aspects of the ACMs, inform the public of how the 
provisions set forth in the VSWMR and the CCR Rule will be met, to 
identify issues of concern, facilitate communication, and to establish dialogue 
between Dominion Energy and persons who may be affected by the units.  

This notice initiates a public comment period that will last 30 days, 
beginning Thursday, November 18, 2021 and ending Saturday, December 18, 
2021. During the public comment period, the ACM Reports may be reviewed 
and commented on by all interested parties. Persons may view and copy 
report documentation at the Fluvanna County Public Library (214 Commons 
Blvd in Palmyra, Virginia), Monday through Saturday, or online 
at: https://www.dominionenergy.com/bremo-acm. Written comments will 
be accepted and may be sent to the address below. Written comments must be 
received by 5:00 P.M., Saturday, December 18, 2021. 

For additional information or to submit comments, please contact Mr. Dennis 
Slade, Manager Environmental, Dominion Energy Services, Inc., 
120 Tredegar Street, Richmond, Virginia, 23219. Phone: (804) 273-2658. 
Email: ACMComments@dominionenergy.com and reference Bremo 
Power Station.


